
The FloodPod is coming on
Fri 28 and Sat 29 March 
Find out how you can
protect your home or business
Fri 28 March
Leominster:
9.30am - 1pm
in Etnam Street car park

Peterchurch: 
3pm - 6pm 
at the village hall

Sat 29 March
Ledbury: 
9.30am - 1pm in 
St. Katherine’s Street car park

Ross on Wye: 
3pm - 6pm in Red Meadow car park
The innovative FloodPod showcases lots of examples of Property Flood 
Resilience (PFR) to help you understand the various ways you can minimise 
disruption and damage from flooding.

Flooding advisor Mary Long-Dhonau OBE (Flood Mary) 
will be on hand to answer questions and give advice.

For more information on preparing 
for a flood visit:
herefordshire.gov.uk/flooding
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